
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The RoadRunner Resouce 
 

Like Spring Road Elementary School on Facebook @ sr1191 
Follow us on Twitter @ SpringRoadNJSD 

Important Dates 
 

Thursday, March 7 
Family Bingo Night 

5:30-7:30 PM 
 

Sunday, March 10 
Daylight Savings 

 
Tuesday, March 12 

PTO Meeting 
4:30 PM – 5:30 PM 

 
Saturday, March 16 

Craft, Art, Market Day Fair @ 
Spring Road 

9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
 

Thursday, March 21 
Skate Night 

 
Monday, March 25 –  

Friday, March 29 
Spring Break – NO SCHOOL 

 
Monday, April 1 
School Resumes 

 
Tuesday, April 2- 
Tuesday, April 9 
Square 1 Art Sale 

 
Tuesday, April 9  

PTO Meeting at 4:30 PM 
 

Friday, April 19  
NO School 

 
 

 
 

Read Across America 
It’s Spirit Week 

 
Students and staff at Spring Road School are celebrating Dr. Seuss and reading 
with a variety of activities and dress up days this week.  Even though we’ve sent 
information home about each day, a reminder is always helpful: 

& Tuesday, March 5 – Crazy/Mismatched Sock Day 
& Wednesday, March 6 – Everything Green Day 
& Thursday, March 7 – Pajama Day 
& Friday, March 8 – Twin Day 

Spring Road Staff are on the lookout to catch students who are reading.  
Readers will have their picture taken for display at school.   

B-I-N-G-O 
Thursday, March 7 

5:30 PM until 7:30 PM 
$.50 for a board 

Box Top Winners 
 

Congratulations to Mrs. Kopitzke’s class for collecting the 

most Box Tops.  They collected 765 Box Tops.  They will 

receive a class-determined prize from our PTO.   
 

Thank you to all of our families for clipping and collecting 

Box Tops throughout the year.  Keep saving them for our 

friendly classroom competition next school year; around 

October.    

District & Community Events 
 

Visit our District website for information about District & Community Events that your 
child may participate in during the school year.  The District website is 
www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link for Community Events. 



 
Rockin’ it the Roadrunner Way 

Each and Every Day 
 
Every day the students at Spring Road School are recognized for showing safe, 
respectful and responsible behaviors.  We call these behaviors Rockin’ it the 
Roadrunner way.  At the end of each week, Rockin’ Roadrunners have a chance to win 
a prize of a gift card to Culvers for a free scoop or a gift card to Benvenutos for a free 
meal with sundae.  We appreciate the generosity of Culvers and Benventos for 
supporting our students, and recognizing their achievements in positive behaviors. 
Recently added to the drawing are Spring Road School water bottles.  Thank you to 
our PTO for supporting this addition to the prizes.   
 

In addition to our ongoing weekly recognition, Spring Road Staff are recognizing 
Roadrunner Rockstars every month.   Each classroom will have a student recognized 
for consistently showing expected behaviors of safe, respectful and responsible.  Our 
most recent monthly winners are:  
 
Kindergarteners – Nathan Reck, Brayson Kulibert, and Kenadee Myers 
1st graders – Mason Michael, Logan Smillie, and Ally Keck 
2nd graders – Emma Boettcher, Kinley McIntosh, and Maddelen Harn 
3rd graders – Natalie Coffey, Emmaxia Rockweit, and Kaylee Huettl 
4th graders – Brielle Jackels, Tyler Meylink, and Adilyn Larson 
5th graders – Nicole Kavanaugh, Meredith Meacham, and Kaitlyn Burt  

 
 

Safe, Respectful, and Responsible 
It’s the Rockin’ Roadrunner Way 

PTO Meeting with Dr. Pfeiffer 
Tuesday, MARCH 12 

4:30 PM 
 Spring Road School library 

 

Due to the snow day on Tuesday, February 12, Superintendent Dr. Mary Pfeiffer 
will be at our March PTO meeting.  Dr. Pfeiffer will present information about the 
Neenah Joint School District’s upcoming facilities referendum. Superintendent Dr. 
Mary Pfeiffer will be in attendance to provide background and answer questions 
about the $129.5 million referendum that will be voted upon by District residents 
on April 2.  
 

We hope to see you at this meeting! 



Join us for the 3nd 
Annual Family Fun 

BINGO Night 
When:  Thursday March 7th 
Where: Spring Road Gym 
Time:  5:30-7:30pm 

 
Come have a fun night with the 

family for a chance to win  
Cash, & Prizes 

 

Only 50 CENTS Per Card 
(You can play multiple cards) 


